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All about fireworks in the Gatehouse 
 
 

              
 

              
 
This week, the Gatehouse children have been discussing their busy and very exciting half 
term. We have had many stories about fireworks, areoplanes, sunny beaches, halloween 
parties, pumpkin picking, and much more.  
 
We have been focusing on bonfire night and counting down from the number five, as we 
pretended to be a firework.  The children learnt how to keep safe around fires and how the 
emergency services can help us to stay safe.  
 
So much fun was had as we painted, danced and made music to represent fireworks! 
 
 
Mrs Santosh Roth 


